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WESTERN AVE WEEKDAY LANE CLOSURE 
Beginning Monday March 25, 2013 at 7am. 

 
Over the next couple of weeks, the City’s contractor, D’Allessandro Corp., will be working on the installation of the 
36” drain line on Western Ave near Memorial Drive. This work will impact the traffic on Western Ave, as Western 
Ave will be reduced to one lane of travel during work hours between Blackstone Street and Memorial Drive. After 
working hours, motorist will regain three lanes of travel between Blackstone Street and Memorial Drive. 

What to Expect During Construction 

• General work hours will be 7am – 4pm, Monday thru Friday. If any night or weekend work is required by the 
contractor, you will be notified with a separate notice. 
 

• One travel lane will be accessible on Western Ave (Blackstone Street to Memorial Drive) between 7am-4pm 
(Monday thru Friday). After 4pm, motorists will regain access to three travel lanes on Western Ave. 
 

• Police details will be on-site to assist with traffic management. 
 

• Noise will be generated from excavators, saws and other equipment that are required to complete the work.   
 
Parking 
Harvard University has offered to provide some alternative parking that residents can use on evenings and weekends 
to help mitigate some of the impacts of construction. Harvard will reserve 20 spaces in their Peabody Terrace Garage 
(entrance on Elmer Street) for residents to use weekday evenings (5 pm to 8 am) and weekends. Residents interested 
in taking advantage of the parking should call the Harvard Mitigation Office (617-496-0857) to receive a transponder 
that will allow access to the parking garage.   

 
For Information or Assistance 
For more information or assistance during this project, including if you have any special need or disability that requires 
a special accommodation, please contact Chris Neil, Community Relations Manager at 617.349.4825 or 
cneil@cambridgema.gov. 

 
Thanks, 
 

 
 
Chris Neil 
Community Relations Manager 
Cambridge Department of Public Works 
 

mailto:cneil@cambridgema.gov

